PERRY PARK EAST HOA MEETING
September 19, 2013

Attendees:

Hank Wilcox

Doug Corley

Jan Larson

Chuck Hutton

Discussions:

1. Treasurer report:  

a. To date 33 homes have paid 2013 dues, collecting $1,650.00.  $100. has been collected for the spring chipping for those that are not members or who did not assist in the individual chipping.

b. Bank accounts:  $4,267.73 checking/$16,834.01 savings

c. Northstar Bank, new owner of the previous Colorado Community Bank, has written with options to convert our accounts to newer ones with fewer charges.  Jan Larson to look into.

2. HOA insurance in question.  Jan to review previous yearly insurance payments and advise previous charges.  Also will advise contact number, if available, for Mr. Bloom, the insurance agent.

3. There appears to be some challenges with a property at 8118 Silver Heels Court with a trailer, yard equipment and other material.  Doug Corley will contact eh owner, Mike Croy, to address the issue.

4. A request has been made for a small swimming pool at 1940 Quartz Mountain Drive, home of Matthew Alderman.  The architectural committee has approved the go ahead for this action.
5. The architectural committee also needs to review and approve a request made for 1824 Quartz Mountain – the owner is working with Dave Osborn on the construction.

6. A reminder was issued for the fall 2013 chipping activity set for October 11 and 12.  In an effort to continue mitigation within our neighborhood there will again be no charges for HOA dues paying members to participate in the fall chipping.

7. The Perry Park East HOA Octoberfest BBQ is also set for the end of the chipping activity for Saturday, October 12 beginning at 3:00 p.m.

Minutes submitted for approval by Jan Larson.
